Kimley»Horn

May 7, 2019

Wilson K. Kakembo, P.E., CFM, PMP

Town of Addison — Infrastructure & Development Services
16801 Westgrove Drive

Addison, TX 75001

Subject: Engineer Letter of Substantial Completion
AMLI Addison — Off-site Sanitary Sewer

KHA Ref: 063257052

Mr. Kakembo:

The purpose of this letter is to state to the Town of Addison that, to the best of our knowledge and as
limited by our scope of services, the off-site sanitary sewer is substantially in accordance with the
approved Civil Construction Documents.

North Texas Contracting provided, via email, that the only change to the approved plans was an interior
drop connection at STA 18+99.05 due to existing elevations, as indicated on the attached record
drawings (revision 2). North Texas Contracting has provided the attached report and video inspections.

Electronic files of the above listed items have been sent to you via email at wkakembo@addisontx.gov.
Please contact me at (972) 731-2192 or ryan.safford@kimley-horn.com should you have any questions
or additional comments regarding this package.

Sincerely,

T

Ryan Safford, P.E. (Tx)
Vice President

Attachments:
AMLI Addison Off-Site Sanitary Sewer Record Drawings
Sanitary Sewer Video Inspection and associated report
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